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April 2024 
 

SATs Week 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Attached to this letter is an Information for Parents leaflet about the forthcoming tests in 
Year 6.  As you know, Monday 13 – Thursday 16 May 2024 is SATs week.  We have been 
helping the children to prepare for these in school by giving them opportunities to revise 
past learning and have a go at past SATs papers.  The weekly homework tasks are another 
way for the children to re-visit their learning.  We feel that everyone is preparing well for 
these tests and Easter School was another opportunity for children to practise their skills and 
we hope that those who attended found it useful.   
 
Please help your child to stay relaxed and positive – there is nothing to worry about and they 
need to believe that they CAN do it!  Here is the timetable for the tests: 

 

Date Test 

Monday 13 May English Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling Papers 1 and 2 

Tuesday 14 May English Reading  

Wednesday 15 May Mathematics Paper 1 
 

Mathematics Paper 2 

Thursday 16 May Mathematics Paper 3 

 
In order to support the children and give them the very best possible and least stressful 
start to each day, we will be offering breakfast free of charge on the mornings of the tests 
(Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday).  The children have voted for the choices 
they would like.  This will give them the chance to relax with their friends before the school 
day commences.  We will serve breakfast in the hall and open the back doors to the children 
at 8.20am. 
 
It is essential that all children (whether coming to our breakfast or not) arrive at school on 
time.  Please do not hesitate to ask any questions.  
 
Best wishes,  
 

 
 

 

Anne-Marie Errouam     Holly Cleveley     Charlotte Thornton    Corrine Work     Sarah Harley 

 


